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LA CHAMBRE BLANCHE is pleased to open its doors for les Journées de la culture on Saturday, September 29, 
2018 from 1pm to 5pm. For the occasion, our laboratories will be open to the public.

The laboratories are a place that allows for the interweaving of several practices such as digital arts, 
design and craft in a context of research and exploration. This space of experimentation allows for the 
development of alternative object creation processes. As part of this event, there will be guided tours as 
well as technical demonstrations of our CNC machines.

Les Journées de la culture will be an exceptional opportunity for the public to discover or rediscover LA 
CHAMBRE BLANCHE through its history and the various possibilities offered by its laboratories.

Founded in 1978, LA CHAMBRE BLANCHE is devoted to experimental work in visual and digital arts and in 
particular the exploration of the new technologies as part of an international residency and exchange 
network. This “laboratory” is centred on research, creation, production, documentation, training and 
distribution.

A self-managed artists’ centre in Québec City, LA CHAMBRE BLANCHE also promotes visual and digital arts. A 
meeting-place for the community interested in its mission, it brings together artists, makers, hackers and 
anybody interested in becoming involved in work in associations and developments in contemporary 
cultural issues.
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